
capital improvement projects 
when funding becomes available. 
Area residents have valuable 
experience and knowledge that 
positively improves the study’s 
success.
This virtual public presentation 
provides information about the 
floodplain re-delineation along 
with an opportunity to evaluate 
and prioritize alternatives for the 
Cudia City Wash.
Your participation can help make 
flood control recommendations  

that will protect you and your 
family from flooding.

Ways to Get Involved:
•	 Check out the project website.
•	 View the virtual presentation.
•	 Provide your feedback.

CUDIA CITY WASH
DESIGN CONCEPT REPORT

maricopa.gov/ccwadms

Contact:
Lana Nabaty, P.E.
Project Manager 
Lana.Nabaty@Maricopa.gov
602-506-5537

The Flood Control District of Maricopa 
County, in collaboration with the City of 
Phoenix and Town of Paradise Valley, is 
conducting the Cudia City Wash Design 
Concept Report (DCR).

Study Area
The Cudia City Wash area, more commonly 
known as Echo Canyon Wash, focuses on an 
area encompassed by Tatum Blvd to Stanford 
Drive between 38th and 52nd Streets. The 
limits of the DCR are shown on the map.

How Could the Project Affect 
You?
The primary goal of the DCR is to update and 
refine findings identified in the area drainage 
master study completed in March 2020.

Preliminary floodplain delineation and 
mitigation alternatives have been identified 
and evaluation is underway. The floodplain 
evaluation determined there will be a 
benefit to re-delineate the Cudia City Wash 
and revise the Flood Insurance Rate Maps 
(FIRM). That process has been started and 
the new floodplain will better depict the 
flood hazards along the Cudia City Wash.

We Need Your Input
Community involvement is essential for the 
success of the study. The DCR study will 
include stakeholder input to prioritize future 


